Dufferin Marsh Committee

Minutes

February 7, 2012

Present were:  Mary, Jenn, Eric and Brenda

Regrets; Charles, Sheila, Suzanne, Liz and Linda

Eric chaired in Charles’ absence

1. Minutes of January meeting
Minutes were agreed on but not voted on, due to no quorum.
2. Upcoming Events

Marsh Skate and Bonfire February 11th. 3:00 to 6:00 pm – set up 2:00 pm
Mary             fire pit

Liz                firewood

Sheila            benches and carpet 

Eric               hot chocolate – Tim’s

Jenn              donation sign

Linda            marshmallows, hotdogs and condiments

Brenda          table, benches and coffee, cups – Grackle and cream and sugar

Eric will send an email of assigned tasks.

3. Wine Tasting

To be carried forward
Mary to talk to Sheena about timing for wine tasting event and to Ravine winery.
4. Grade Six Sustainability Program

Due to new regulations by the school board regarding programs that cover curriculum, this will be put on hold for now.
5. Adjustable Weir Installation 
Up date and salt monitoring – to be carried forward.
6. Vision and Objectives and changes in mandate of DMC

March 10th.    Executives vision meeting
March 17th.    End of World Party 

March 29th.    Energy Workshop 8:00 pm

March 31st.     Earth Hour Bonfire 8:00 pm

7. Planned Workshops:

    1. Community Energy Project 
 Presented by Windfall Ecology Centre, March 27th. 7:00pm

Wanting to showcase a community location, at the library or community hall -- TBA
    2. Two Wheels Better    
Family Bicycle Workshop – safety and repair program, partnered with the Community Policing Centre
Schomberg    May 15th   at community hall parking lot

Nobleton       May 16th   TBA
King City      May 17th   TBA
    3 .Birds and Beans

The importance of shade-grown Fair Trade coffee - time and location TBA 

8. PL Beetle Release

No new information

9. Trisan Centre viewing platform

Application for the observation platform is due end of month. Mary will submit this.
10. Website 

To be carried forward

11. Bird Studies Canada
Cheque received: Bird Studies Canada sent a cheque to the DMC for $118.00. Mary will email out how this will be used.
12. ORM Needs Volunteers

Bill McMartin of the ORM is asking the DMC for volunteers for bird counting. Those present made a commitment to provide three volunteers necessary for the grant application.

Motion to adjourn by Mary, 9:00pm
Next Meeting:   Tues.Mar.13, 2012     8:00 pm    Grackle Coffee
